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NYPL Quinn
3 August 1916

4 Raymond Buildings
Gray's inn
London, W.C.

3rd August 1916.

John Quinn, Esq.
Attorney at Law,
Nassau Street
New York.

Dear Sir:-

	I have to thank you for your cable received as follows:-

“Gavan Duffy Gray's Inn, London, Have exhausted my efforts for weeks in behalf of clemency.  
I sincerely hope you will see Casement and shall be greatly obliged if you will give him my love.
John Quinn”

	Unfortunately your cable arrived too late.  You will forgive me for not writing more fully, as I write under the greatest pressure.

Yours faithfully,

G. Gavan Duffy.
